
2/7/2013 Pc # 4658

Therriauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Harold Enstrom
<hjenstrom@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 6:03 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

f F ‘“

‘

Feb 6,2013
- “

Illinois Pollution Control Board

O[
Dear Control Board, Oc’n Ccmro ot

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Harold Enstrom
367 Bedford Ct
Park City, IL 60085-475 6

1



2/7/2013 PC#4659

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Barbara Gilkison
<bsgilki@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 6:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Barbara Gilkison

935 Anderson Dr
Libertyville, IL 60048-45 16
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2/7/2013 PC # 4660

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Leslie Vinson
<leslievinson@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 6:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations, which my family can personally attest to.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health, the health of my family and neighbors, and for our environment and I ask that you do your job and deny
Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Leslie Vinson
16022 W Gages Lake Rd
Libertyville, IL 60048-9752
(847) 549-1603
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2/7/2013 PC #4661

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Robert Stanley
<robestan@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 6:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Robert Stanley
2601 Hybernia Dr
Highland Park, IL 60035-5513
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2/7/2013 PC#4662

Themauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Frank Witt
<emailforwitt@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:34 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Frank Witt
1421 Saint Johns Ave
Highland Park, IL 60035-3428
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2/7/2013 Pc #4663

Therria u ft. John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of James Dixon <jasdixl
@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:33 PM
To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

James Dixon
305 Blackthorn Dr
Buffalo Grove, IL 60089-6343
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2/7/2013 Pc # 4664

Therriauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Todd Nugent
<tnugent@chapman.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:33 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

Our two athletic children developed mild asthma problems when we moved in a few miles from this plant. When I drive
by I see the huge plume of exhaust and I have seen some correlation between their asthma and the wind direction of
these harmful pollutants blowing toward our house.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Don’t grant these additional delays. I have been hoping that installation of scrubbers on this plant will reduce our kids
asthma symptoms and get them off medications. Don’t disappoint us!

The Illinois Pollution Control Board is charged with protecting the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
families health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Todd Nugent
600 Thorn Valley Lake Bluff
Lake Bluff, IL 60044
(847) 234-5678
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2/7/2013 PC # 4665

Therriauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Lynette Carani
<lcarani@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:33 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Lynette Carani
1076 Court Ave
Highland Park, IL 60035-3630
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2/7/2013 PC #4666

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Roberta White <rtw0522
@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:33 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Roberta White
401 Center St
Apt 20
Grayslake, IL 60030-1656
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2/7/2013 PC #4667

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of russ frillman
<spinnerrus@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:33 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

russ frillman
16737 W Aptakisic Rd
Prairie View, IL 60069-4108
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2/7/20 13 PC #4668

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of PATRICK UTZINGER
<pat_sandra@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:33 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

PATRICK LITZINGER

39500 N Cambridge Blvd
Beach Park, IL 60083-3033
(847) 360-1767
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2/7/2013 Pc # 4669

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Lisa Matrasko
<Imatrasko@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:32 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Lisa Matrasko
604 Livingston St
Mchenry, IL 60050-7137
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2/7/2013 Pc #4670

Therriau It, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Angie Affolter
<angieaffolter@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:32 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Angie Affolter
1650 Winston Ct
Mundelein, IL 60060-3372
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2/7/2013 PC #4671

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Ben Darrow
<mbdarrow@chicagobooth.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:32 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 20 13-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Ben Darrow

75 Oakwood Ln
Lincolnshire, IL 60069-3137
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2/7/2013 PC #4672

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Kizhanatham Srikanth
<knsrikanth@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:03 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Kizhanatham Srikanth
1904 Bra ndywyn Ln
Buffalo Grove, IL 60089-6688
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2/7/2013 Pc # 4673

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Kimberly McNally
<magi3kam@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:03 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Kimberly McNally
105 W Clarendon Dr
Round Lake Beach, IL 60073-1809
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2/7/2013 PC #4674

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Todd Anderson <tcandersl23
@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:03 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Todd Anderson
280 Ambria Dr
Mundelein, IL 60060-4803
(847) 602-4001
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2/7/2013 PC # 4675

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Shane Huckstadt
<sahuckstadt@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:03 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Shane Huckstadt
160W Hampton Dr
Round Lake, IL 60073-5649
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2)7/2013 PC #4676

TherriauDt, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Elenita Hinds
<ecathinds@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The MidwestGeneration coal plantsaresome ofthe biggest emittersofsulfurdioxide in Illinois. Sulfurdioxide posesa
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Elenita Hinds
524 Sandy Ln
Libertyville, IL 60048-3554
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2/7/2013 Pc # 4677

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Abbey Olson <thelorax4
@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Abbey Olson
1823 S Robin Ct
Libertyville, IL 60048-4614

20



2/7/2013 PC #4678

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Victoria Albanese
<valbanese@marketingintegrations.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Victoria Albanese
P0 Box 372
Highland Park, IL 60035-0372
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2/7/2013 PC #4679

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Martin Stumpf
<martystumpf@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 5:02 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Martin Stumpf
17955 W Pond Ridge Cir

Gurnee, IL 6003 1-1670

(847) 356-2274
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2/7/2013 PC#4680

Th&riau John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Amy Shriberg
<amyshrib@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 8:00 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Lake County is home to many families with small children. Please work to make our air healthier so that Lake County
remains a smart choice for families to raise their children.

Sincerely,

Amy Shriberg

289 Hunters Way
Hainesville, IL 60030-3646

(224) 456-9449

1



2/7/2013 PC #4681

TherriaLdt, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Amy Shriberg
<amyshrib@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 8:00 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Arneren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Amy Shriberg
289 Hunters Way
Hainesville, IL 60030-3646

(224) 456-9449
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217/2013 PC # 4682

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Steve Kaplan <stevekol00
@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 8:00 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Steve Kaplan
2711 Elim Ave
Apt 2
Zion, IL 60099-2640
(847) 322-7547
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2/7/20 13 PC #4683

Therriauit, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of joel friedman
<jfriedman@hmblaw.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 7:52 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006
(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and
the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies
like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden
behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance
doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their
promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mr. joel friedman
500 W Madison St
Chicago, IL 6066 1-4544
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2/7/2013 PC # 4684

Therriault, John
—-

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Kathleen Reilly
<philsbeachkr@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 7:30 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Reilly
336 N Main St
Wauconda, IL 60084-1704
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2/7/2013 PC #4685

Themault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Stephen Limperis
<quantmfirebird@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 7:00 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Stephen Limperis
1194 Chesterfield Ln

Grayslake, IL 60030-3795
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2/7/2013 PC # 4686

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Lauren Christian
<lauren.christian54@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 6:59 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Lauren Christian
18 George Dr
Mundelein, IL 60060-3015
(847) 949-4904
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2/7/2013 PC#4687

Tb erriauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Ivan Lippitz <ilippitz@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 2:59 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Ivan Lippitz

20 Trafalgar Sq
Lincolnshire, IL 60069-3065
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2/7/2013 Pc #4688

TheauIt, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Dan Postelnick
<danpost3@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 2:21 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006
(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and
the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies
like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden
behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance
doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their
promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mr. Dan Postelnick
3845 N Plainfield Ave
Chicago, IL 60634-1922
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2/7/2013 Pc # 4689

Therriauft, John
--

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Sandra McGee <smcgeellO7
@gmaiLcom>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 1:29 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Sandra McGee
945 Park Ave
Winthrop Harbor, IL 60096-1737

(847) 746-2314
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2/7/2013 PC # 4690

TherriauI John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Karen Kortsch
<kkortsch@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 1:29 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Karen Kortsch
13279 W Heiden Cir
Lake Bluff, IL 60044-2909
(847) 582-1963
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2/7/2013 Pc # 4691

Therriault,John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Monique Lacey <mslacey27
@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 1:29 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Monique Lacey
3185 Sheridan Rd
Waukegan, IL 60085-65 33
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2/7/2013 Pc #4692

Themaohn

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of kelly buck <rabOlOlO9
@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 12:29 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 7, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.
As a sufferer of chronic migraine and other chronic health concerns, I am certain that the pollution from your plant
contributes to my illness.

Sincerely,

kelly buck
125 Burton St
Grayslake, IL 60030-1507
(847) 651-7336

13



2/7/2013 PC #4693

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Ken Schulman <skulman58
@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 11:59 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Ken Schulman
233 Chandler Dr
Mundelein, IL 60060-1732

(847) 533-5858
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217/2013 PC #4694

Therriauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Jane Cline
<clinecrowd@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 11:59 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2 013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Jane Cline
423 McKinley Ave
Libertyville, IL 60048-2734
(847) 833-7830
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2/7/2013 PC #4695

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Stephen Anderson
<anderson.e@att.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 11:29 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Stephen Anderson
1000 Springfield Ave
Deerfield, IL 60015-303 1
(847) 945-8913
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2/7/2013 PC #4696

TheauJohn

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of carlos rodriguez
<laclave69r@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 10:59 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

carlos rodriguez
4116 Greenleaf Ct
Park City, IL 60085-8508
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2/7/2013 PC #4697

Theiriault,John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Jody Lewis <jodyl98@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 10:59 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Jody Lewis
19 Elm St
Hawthorn Woods, IL 60047-9251
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217/2013 PC #4698

Therriauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Gregory Zaffke, Sr.
<gregoryzaffke@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 10:59 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Gregory Zaffke, Sr.
250 Mohawk Tn
Apt 217
Lake Zurich, IL 60047-2684
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2/7/20 13 PC 4699

Therriauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Matthew Schmitz
<mattschmitz7@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 10:59 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Matthew Schmitz
2307 Springhill Ln
Lindenhurst, IL 60046-8326
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2/7/2013 PC # 4700

TherrauIt, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Sandra Rau
<sdavisrau@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 10:51 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006
(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and
the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies
like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden
behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance
doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their
promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Ms. Sandra Rau
1235 Scott Ave
Win netka, IL 60093-1442
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2/7/2013 PC #4701

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Alexa McNish
<alexamcnish@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 10:51 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006
(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and
the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies
like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden
behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance
doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their
promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Miss Alexa McNish
5122 Tall Oaks Dr

Ringwood, IL 60072-9685
(815) 651-1209
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2/7/2013 Pc # 4702

Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Sandra Rau
<sdavisrau©aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 10:51 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006
(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and
the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies
like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden
behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance
doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their
promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Ms. Sandra Rau
1235 Scott Ave
Winnetka, IL 60093-1442
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2/7/2013 PC #4703

Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Jeffrey Franco
<jeff398f@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 10:51 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006
(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and
the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies
like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden
behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance
doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their
promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jeffrey Franco
9420 S 54th Ave

Oak Lawn, IL 60453-2304
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2/7/2013 PC # 4704

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Amy Hellman
<amyjhellman@gmail.co>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 10:29 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Amy Hellman
17486 W Chestnut Ln
Gurnee, IL 60031-2573
(224) 456-4107
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2/7/2013 PC #4705

Therriault, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Donna Barrett <mjbl46
@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 10:29 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Donna Barrett

250 Manor Dr
Buffalo Grove, IL 60089-24 16
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2/7/2013 PC #4707

Therria u ft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Linda Cramer <viking3678
@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 9:59 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Linda Cramer
678 Longview Dr
Antioch, IL 60002-1843
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2/7/2013 PC #4706

Therrauft, John

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Carol Levin <spiritwoman7
@me.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 10:29 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 6, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Control Board,

I object to Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance, Docket No.
PCB 2013-024.

The Midwest Generation coal plants are some of the biggest emitters of sulfur dioxide in Illinois. Sulfur dioxide poses a
serious threat to our health and our environment by contributing to asthma attacks, chronic pulmonary disease, and
respiratory hospitalizations.

Granting these delays for Midwest Generation does not ensure the long-term stability of their workers’ jobs and the
company has provided no clear plan for how it will stay in compliance with the changes they have asked for. Like
Ameren, they may well abandon operations in the near future.

The Illinois Pollution Control Board has an obligation to protect the health of Illinois residents and should uphold the
agreement that was made in 2007 to reduce harmful pollution from Illinois’ aging coal plants. This is critical for my
health and our environment and I respectfully ask that you deny Midwest Generation’s variance request.

Sincerely,

Carol Levin
27 W Fabish Dr
Buffalo Grove, IL 60089-7013
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